
Feedback on Child Welfare Intervention 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent child 

welfare intervention concerning [Child's Name]. It is essential to reflect on the interventions that 

took place and their implications for [Child's Name]'s well-being. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the team on their proactive approach and the timely actions 

taken to ensure [Child's Name]'s safety. Your collaboration with the family and community 

resources has been instrumental in addressing the immediate concerns. 

Additionally, the follow-up support provided has been valuable in helping [Child's Name] adjust 

to the changes. I believe that the workshops and counseling sessions offered have positively 

impacted both [Child's Name] and their family. 

However, I would like to suggest that more resources be allocated for ongoing parental support. 

This could help ensure a sustainable improvement in the family dynamics moving forward. 

Thank you for your efforts in this important work. I look forward to hearing your thoughts and 

collaborating further to enhance the outcomes for [Child's Name]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


